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Memo No: AU/HMC/06/04/25  Date: 26.06.2025 

 

Notice for Hostel Clearance 

All final year students of Undergraduate (UG) and Postgraduate (PG) programs of Aliah University 

who are currently residing in the Boys’ and Girls’ Hostels are hereby instructed to complete their 

hostel clearance formalities and vacate their respective rooms on or before 4thJuly 2025. 

Students must return all university belongings (e.g., keys, ID cards, etc.) and ensure their rooms are 

left in proper condition. Clearance forms can be collected from the respective hostel offices and 

must be duly signed by the concerned authorities. 

No more extension will be granted under any circumstances. Failure to comply may lead to 

disciplinary action and withholding of academic certificatesor results. 

Also, if any of the final Semester students fail to take clearance and vacate the room by 4th 

July, they will be required to pay the applicable guest fees. 

For any queries, contact the respective Hostel Wardens. 

 

By Order 

Hostel Management Committee 

Aliah University 

 

Copy to: 

PA to VC for kind information of the Hon’ble Vice-Chancellor, Aliah University 

PA to Registrar (Acting) for information, AliahUniversity 

Dy. Registrar, Aliah University 

Finance Officer, Aliah University 

Controller of Examinations, Aliah University 

All Deans, Aliah University 

Wardens, Boys’ & Girls’ Hostels, New Town & Park Circus Campus,  Aliah University 

Notice boards, Boys’ & Girls’ Hostels,  New Town Campus & Park Circus Campus, AU 

Security Officers, Aliah University 

Mr. RejuanulHoque- He is requested to upload this notice on the University Website. 
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